Aspire. Create. Think.

Friday 6 June, 2025

Last Day of Term

Dear Parents/Carers,

The last day of this school year at Elmhurst will be Wednesday, 23 July. On this date, we will be finishing at the earlier time of 11:30am for all pupils. Please note that there will be no Nursery PM session on this date and that their last day will be Tuesday, 22 July. Normal collection procedures will be in place on this date; the gates will open at 11:20am and close at 11:30am.

The children may all come in MUFTI on this date, and we will be collecting any Elmhurst polo shirts, PE shirts, fleeces or jumpers that your children have outgrown and are happy to donate for our Uniformd shop.

In preparation for the end of term, please note that we will be collecting in all reading and library books on Friday, 18 July. No books will come home after this date.

Yours sincerely

Elmhurst School